
 

    

THE MONTCLAIR FOUNDATION SUPPORTS PARTNERS FOR WOMEN AND JUSTICE 

 

Montclair, New Jersey/December 12, 2016 – Partners for Women and Justice (“Partners”), a Montclair-

based non-profit, has received a grant from The Montclair Foundation.  The grant will support Partners’ 

programs of free legal assistance to low-income domestic violence victims and survivors seeking to 

access the judicial system to protect themselves and their children.  Partners’ programs help victims and 

survivors navigate the legal system to obtain restraining orders, safe visitation and custody 

arrangements, and child support.   

“Our clients, staff and trustees are extraordinarily grateful to The Montclair Foundation for their 

generous support,” says Executive Director of Partners, Montclair resident Jane Hanson. 

The Montclair Foundation’s grant program is intended to support a broad range of activities and 

organizations that contribute to the quality of life in Montclair and its environs. 

Partners for Women and Justice is a 501(c)(3) organization whose mission is to empower low-income 

victims and survivors of domestic violence to build safe and secure futures for themselves and their 

children by providing equal access to justice.  

 To learn more about Partners for Women and Justice please call 973-233-0111 or visit www.pfwj.org.  
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